RUDDEROW-MAMUCARI CHAPER #6

Chapter Headquarters P.O. Box 11447 Philadelphia, PA 19111

Newsletter – September 2023

OUR CHAPTER IS ONLY AS STRONG AS OUR MEMBERSHIP. PLEASE JOIN US AT THE NEXT MEETING.

Next Gathering: September 13 1300 HRS.

Northeast Philadelphia Vet Center
101 E Olney Ave Suite C-7
Phila., PA 19120
Route 26 Bus stops at Front and Olney

PLEASE NOTE: Add our address to your contacts:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

NEWS YOU CAN USE

Hope your summer was great. Looking forward to seeing you on the 13th.

Montgomery County Recorder of Deeds events

Mobile Fraud Sleuth & Veteran ID at the Horsham VFW

Saturday, October 28, 2023

VETERANS

Veterans should bring their DD214 (military discharge papers) and a photo identification card (such as a Pennsylvania Drivers' License) with them to record their discharge papers. There is no fee to record military discharge papers.

https://www.montcopa.org/478/Veterans-Photo-ID-Discount-Card

HOMEOWNERS

Montgomery County Recorder of Deeds staff will be signing Montgomery County homeowners up for FraudSleuth, a free property fraud monitoring tool

from the County. Learn more here: https://www.montcopa.org/2909/Fraud-Protection ;

VA Announces New Medical Center Director For Coatesville, PA Facility

The VA announced the appointment of Jennifer Harkins as the new medical center director of the Coatesville VA Medical Center (VAMC). Harkins has been detailed as the interim director of the Coatesville VAMC since Jan. 31, 2023.

Next PACT Act Deadline: Health Care Enrollment For Veterans Deployed To Combat Zones

Until 11:59 p.m. Sept. 30, 2023, veterans who deployed to a combat zone, never enrolled in VA health care and left the military between Sept. 11, 2001, and Oct. 1, 2013, are eligible to enroll directly in VA health care through the PACT Act. This special enrollment period gives veterans who served in Iraq, Afghanistan and other combat zones an opportunity to enroll directly in VA health care without first applying for disability compensation benefits.

Read More

Plan Ahead With VA End-of-Life Benefits

Did you know VA provides benefits and resources for <u>end-of-life planning</u>? These services can help ease stress and provide peace of mind after a Veteran has passed away.

Spouses and family members of a Veteran or Service member may be eligible for survivor benefits that provide one-time or monthly payments. <u>Find out which benefits you may qualify for and how to access them.</u>

Read More

On Behalf Of A Grateful Nation - VA Burial And Memorial Benefits Across the country, veterans from every era and every conflict rest in dignity, honor, and respect in VA national cemeteries. Memorial services at VA national cemeteries are provided at no charge to eligible veterans and their families.

Read More

DAV Caregivers Support Program

DAV continues to be a vital force and instrument of positive change for so many veterans and their families because we refuse to settle for "good enough." We innovate, execute and lead the way in bringing positive change for our brothers and sisters in arms.

Read more:

The Newsletter is now only publimished as an email.

The email version has links that you can click on to easily get more information – something we cannot do with the printed version of the newsletter. Sign up for the email version send a request to:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

To insure delivery to your inbox add our email address to your contacts list.

Andrew Kapustiak Geoffrey Moulton Jeanne Hannum Stephen Resling Larry Smith

Commander Adjutant 1st Jr. Commander Treasurer Chaplain Service Officer

215.455.2454 215.645.2453 215.850.2813 215.342.5167 267.779.9651

CHARTERED BY A SPECIAL ACT OF CONGRESS

Our mailing address is:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

Chapter website: http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/pa/06/default.aspx